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MOTION IN RESPECT OF AGENDA ITEM 9 - MATTERS REFERRED FROM 
OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEES OR OTHER COUNCIL 
COMMITTEES

Proposed by Councillor Phil Gilchrist
Seconded by Councillor Chris Carubia

'Call-In' of the decision taken by the Joint Strategic Commissioning Board
(Cabinet Committee)

Council understands and endorses the views expressed by the Adult Care and 
Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee.  In so doing, Council appreciates...

i. the need to secure open and transparent working arrangements with the 
commissioners of local health and related services;

ii. the views expressed by the Cabinet Member for Adult Care and Health 
and Chair of the Commissioning Group;

iii. the urgency of ensuring that services are in place during 2018/19.

As a result, Council will not cause further delay in developing arrangements to 
enter into the s75 agreement.

Notwithstanding these comments, Council endorses the calls made for 
improved and early dissemination of information to elected Members, 
especially the two Overview and Scrutiny Committees most closely involved.

Thus Council requests that members of the Joint Strategic Commissioning 
Board Cabinet Committee ensure that a meaningful dialogue is established 
with Councillors and that the mechanisms requested be established. 


